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“Thank you for your support. It really
means: a lot to all our stafl and patients
and makes such 4 positive difference to
the time they spend in our hospitals”,
Kathryn Halford, OBE
Chief Nurse
BHRUT
06 April 2022
Dear Sir/lMadam
Kind donation

Could you piease pass on the following message (o Michael
Flora?

I am writing to thank you personally, and on behalf of King George
and Queen's Hospitals Charity, for your very kind donation of
£272.35 in support of entertainment for patients in Tropical
Lagoon Ward.

Thanks also for your lovely letter that | really enjoyed reading. I'm
so glad to hear that you received such great care on Tropical
Lagoon and that your migraine problem is much better. That
must have been very hard for you and then to think of athers who
will need care in the future is so kind.

The donation couldn't have come at a better time as we are TheRackinR!
raising funds to buy a RockinR gaming cart for the ward. This will
mean children on Tropical Lagoon will be able to play computer games much easier which is
great! Your donation will make a very valuable contribution to buying this.
I have enclosed a certificate of appraciation for you which | hope you will proudly display!
With kind regards
Mar eV
Marina Christopher, Fundraising Office Manager "
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